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University Square Master Plan Construction Bulletin 4
February 2019
Construction has now recommenced in University Square after the Christmas and New Year period. 

Construction is focussed on the central park and western side of Leicester Street, and we expect to reopen the park in mid-April.

Current works
Pelham Street Gateway
Granite seating and walls are currently being installed at the Pelham Street end of University Square. Once installation is complete the concrete pavement will be installed and garden beds will be planted in early April.
Leicester Street
Garden beds on the western side of Leicester Street are currently under construction, with pre-cast concrete seating also being installed. Once construction is completed, footpaths will be installed and garden beds will be planted in mid-April.
Detours and access
Leicester Street will be closed to vehicular traffic on Saturday 9 February 2019 while we install lighting around the Square.  You will be able to access the street via the footpath during the works, and the roads will reopen late Saturday evening.
Completion and reopening
Final works will be undertaken from February through until early April, with tree and understorey planting to be completed in mid-April. Once works are complete the Square will be reopened to the public.
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Key dates
· 9 February 2019: Leicester Street closed for light pole installation
· Late March 2019: Completion of main University Square park works.
· Mid April 2019: Completion of all tree and understorey planting and reopening of the park.
Thank you for your patience.
To find out more, please contact 9658 9658, email universitysquare@melbourne.vic.gov,au or visit University Square 

� https://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/universitysquare






